CYNGOR POBL HŶN YNYS MÔN ANGLESEY OLDER PEOPLE'S COUNCIL

fao

Mrs Beth Symonds Scrutiny Committee

Re: Heating in sheltered accommodation

At a recent meeting of the Older People's Council, correspondence was received from the Anglesey County Council's Technical Services in reply to our letter which had expressed concern about heating in sheltered accommodation owned by the Council.

In his response, Mr Dafydd Rowlands states that the Housing Service "is acutely aware of the difficulties faced by many tenants in connection with rising fuel costs and that the recommended £90 monthly payment is subject to review. It is important tht customers review monthly payments and submit actual meter readings to suppliers regularly in order to ensure that they are not over paying and Building up unnecessary credit".

The Council members felt that there was a need to monitor this situation and that better rates could be negotiated. Would this be a matter that the Scrutiny Committee could take up? We understand that the residents of the Isle of Wight have the same deal for all heating.

Your sincerely

Mrs Pat Cohen

Chairperson

Tŷ Seiont, Ffordd Santes Helen, CAERNARFON, Gwynedd LL55 2YD